
PLEASE CALL 0161 983 0641 ON THE DAY FOR ASSISTANCE

PRACTICE CLOSURE 
FOR STAFF TRAINING

SALFORD PRIMARY
CARE TOGETHER

On Wednesday 23  July 2025, our practice
will be closed from 1:30pm for essential staff
training.
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During the afternoon closure, patient care
will be provided by:

Salford Primary Care Together
 
They will be available to support all urgent
health needs, including:

✅ Same Day Urgent Care
✅ Acute Prescriptions
✅ Face-to-Face and Remote Consultations
✅ Urgent Home Visits (where clinically
appropriate)

Practice will be open as usual until 1:30pm for any routine
appointments and enquiries.

We are committed to 
providing the best care 
possible, and this training will
ensure our team continues to 
deliver safe and high-quality services to
all our patients.


